
Online Kennel Transfer FAQ’s 

 

What is the online kennel 
transfer? 

The online kennel transfer is also known as a kennel 
notification. It is used to notify GWIC when a greyhound is 
leaving or entering a participant’s custody and traineeship. 
 

Who can complete the online 
kennel transfer? 

The online kennel transfer can be completed by either the 
incoming trainer or the outgoing trainer.  

I was completing kennel 
notifications through OzChase. 
Can I still do this instead? 

No. The kennel notification process within OzChase will be 
closed and will only be available on the GWIC portal 

I do not have access to the 
internet. What can I do? 

A kennel notification form is available for completion if you 
do not have access to the internet.  

I have moved a greyhound to a 
trainer who lives in another state. 
What do I need to do? 

Once you have completed the online kennel transfer an email 
will be sent to the interstate controlling body. The interstate 
trainer will be responsible for lodging an incoming kennel 
notification with their own controlling body.  

What is the fee for the online 
kennel transfer? 

There is no fee for an online kennel transfer.  

 


